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May 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

We are delighted to welcome you and your child to Haileybury Turnford as part our new Year 7. I am Miss 
Allingham and I’m the Year 7 Year Achievement Coordinator at Haileybury Turnford.  Mrs Carter is the Assistant 
Year Achievement Coordinator for Year 7.    
 

As a school, we have had to adapt rapidly over the past few weeks and we are currently providing online 
schooling to the majority of students.  Our Year 7 students have been accessing and completing their school work 
via an online learning platform (Class Charts) and our staff have been keeping in regular contact with all students 
by phoning, emailing, newsletters and by using Class Charts. We are still open to a small number of vulnerable 
students and students whose parents are critical workers. 
 

It is definitely an unusual and challenging time at the moment, and we know you and your child might be feeling 
especially nervous about the transition into Year 7. 
 

In order to follow the government's guidelines on social distancing, we've had to adjust some of our arrangements 
for supporting this year’s transition to us. However, we hope the activities that we’ve planned will help put your child 
(and you!) at ease and enable them to feel as excited as we are for the new school year. 
 

We will be contacting you early in June with further details about these arrangements. 
 

We are here for you every step of the way during your child’s transition into Year 7. If you have any concerns or 
questions, please let us know by contacting any one of the staff members below by email: 
 

Miss H Allingham:  Year Achievement Coordinator for Year 7 allinghama@haileyburyturnford.com 
Mrs V Carter:  Assistant Year Achievement Coordinator for Year 7 carterv@haileyburyturnford.com 
Mrs J Mitchell:  SEND Coordinator mitchellj@haileyburyturnford.com 
Mrs V Elliott:  Child Protection and Social Services Designated Safeguarding Person (Deputy Designated 
Safeguarding Person)  elliottv@haileyburyturnford.com 
Miss D Newman: Assistant Principal with oversight for Year 7 daniellen@haileyburyturnford.com  
 

We cannot say yet when we will be able to open the school fully, but rest assured that if anything changes at all, 
we will contact you as soon as possible via email.  Please also do access additional support and information on our 
Haileybury Turnford website at the following link:  www.haileyburyturnford.com/parents/any-queries-who-do-
you-contact/  
  
We look forward to connecting with you over the next term as we prepare to start a fantastic year in September.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Miss H Allingham  
Year Achievement Coordinator for Year 7  
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